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April 8, 2024 
 
 

Jim Micheff   
President 
Michigan Conference 

 
 
 
Dear Michigan Family, 
 
 
We would like to inform you that Jenifer Daley will be transitioning 
from her position with the Pioneer Memorial Church (PMC) staff at 
the end of April. We are appreciative of her service and 
contributions during her time with PMC. 
  
As Jenifer prepares for this next phase in her journey, we invite you 
to join us in offering prayers for her success as she seeks new 
avenues to utilize her spiritual gifts in ministry. 
  
 
 
Blessings, 
 
 
Jim Micheff 
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